
 
CANCELLATION OF REGISTRATION 
ALFRED WILLIAM BURRIL 
  
Alfred Burril was the Treasurer of a Progressive Conservative Association for over six years. 
During that time Association funds were disbursed to Alfred Burril and his related businesses 
without the authorization of the Association.  
 
A Sanction Agreement was accepted when Alfred Burril, admitted that he was guilty of 
unprofessional conduct between January 2006 and January 2007, in having failed to conduct 
his duties as Treasurer of the Company “A” with integrity and due care between January 2004 
and January 2007 by diverting to his personal use approximately $55,000 belonging to the 
Association.  
 
Alfred Burril and the Complaints Inquiry Committee have agreed that the sanction to be imposed 
in consequence thereof will be:  
 

a) cancellation of registration,  
b) payment of a fine of $10,000, and  
c) payment of the costs of the investigation and hearing.  
 

Further, in addition to this notice, publication was agreed to as follows:  
 

1. publication of the admissions and sanctions be provided to all provincial institutes, the 
Institute of Chartered Accountants of Bermuda, any other professional organization 
Alfred Burril  belongs to and that the Institute is aware of;  

2.  notice of the admissions and sanctions be provided to all provincial institutes to which 
Alfred Burril applies for membership following this order;  

3.  notice of the admissions and sanctions be provided to any member of the public who 
directs an inquiry to the Institute about the discipline history of Alfred Burril;  

4. notice of the cancellation be published by an insertion in the Membership Activity Report;  
5. notice of the cancellation of registration, the nature of the conduct, admissions and 

agreed sanctions be provided to all Chartered Accountants by inclusion in the next 
general mailing from the Institute of chartered Accountants of Alberta; and  

6.  publication in the business section of the Edmonton Journal and Whitecourt Star of the 
fact of the cancellation and that more information can be obtained from the Institute.  

 
Jude Corrin  
Discipline Tribunal Secretary  
December 18, 2007 


